CHEF JISINE

NOTICE

Temporary Closure Update
December 10, 2020

To all of our valued patrons,

What a year it has been! From the time Brady’s Chef Inspired Cuisine opened our
doors, taking care of our guests and employees has been our utmost priority. Over
the past year all of our lives have been affected by the spread of Covid-19. We
have been following the recommendations of public health officials and
government agencies to ensure we are doing everything possible to keep
ourselves, as well as the community, safe.

Unfortunately, this doesn’t seem to be enough. No one is able to guarantee
complete safety from contracting the virus and for that reason, after careful
consideration we have made the difficult decision to temporarily go into
hibernation until at least March of 2021.

We look forward to welcoming you back when it is safe to do so. As we all know,
“Laughter is Brightest in the place where the food is” — Irish Proverb.

Thank you all for your continued support and we wish you all a Safe, Happy &
Healthy Holiday Season.

Kim and Bill Brady
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